
From: Katie Aman <kathryn.aman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 10:06 AM 
To: Cramton, Karen 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Standards  
  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Karen,  
 
I am writing to PUC as a young, NH resident who is concerned about our future on this Earth. I 
am in favor of the proposed energy efficiency standards that are supposed to take effect in 
2021. We need to protect our climate and the public health of all NH residents. Implementing 
more stringent energy efficiency standards will increase green jobs for workers in NH and 
transition our economy to one that is more equitable and sustainable. Let's be progressive in 
our thoughts and actions as we look towards a better future, 
 
Best, 
Katie Aman 
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